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Apron Access 

 
Visitors not involved in flight training are not permitted on the apron unless a safety briefing has 
been provided by an authorized person.  
 
Everyone who requires access to the apron must understand the dangers and rules of the airport 
itself. Anyone who has not been made aware of the procedures on the apron will not be granted 
access unless accompanied by a staff member.  
 
Pacific Flying Club has a check-in policy for everyone who enters the building along with signage on 
all airside doors saying ‘Restricted Area, Authorized Personnel Only’.  
 
The safety briefing includes: 

• Propeller clearance on all aircraft. 

• The difference between a taxi way, apron, and runway. 

• Safety vest must be worn on apron at all times. 

• Who has the right of way while on the apron.  

• Highlighting the visitor must remain on the grass unless accompanied by a licensed pilot.  
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This policy is in effect until superseded by the Executive Director. 

 


